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73 Pairs and Groups entered this year’s Sussex Championships, across 5 different clubs. This 

is a similar number compared to last year. Having changed the rules last year to allow for 

11-16, Junior and Senior Categories to enter, I was disappointed with the lack of uptake this 

year. Dependant on the number of entries in future competitions, I will consider whether it 

is reasonable to continue allowing these grades to participate if there is a lack of actual 

competition for gymnasts. 

I have spoken to the committee before about setting up an acrobatics workshop, this has 

proved a little more time consuming than I had originally thought, and I have been unable to 

coordinate dates around competitions and getting people/clubs to share knowledge. 

This is something I am still keen to pursue within the county, and now that Sussex Champs 

has finished for another year, I hope to be able to focus on this come January.  

I still get very limited contact from clubs regarding Acrobatics enquiries or news. I assume 

this means all clubs are happy with how things are.  

 

 


